Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC 34 Morgan Drive Norwood, MA 02062 Toll Free: 888-331-6553



June 5, 2015

Town of Westwood c/o Jeffrey Bina, Deputy Director, DPW **50 Carby Street** Westwood, MA 02090

Dear Town of Westwood:

As you may be aware, on March 3, 2015 Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC ("Algonquin") received a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity from the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission ("FERC") in Docket No. CP14-96-000 to build, own, operate and maintain a natural gas pipeline in Westwood, Dedham, and West Roxbury. The construction activities for the West Roxbury Lateral (the "Project") include the construction of 4.2 miles of 16-inch pipeline and 0.8 miles of 24-inch pipeline, a Metering and Regulating station and related facilities.

Construction is scheduled to start in Westwood and Dedham on June 15, 2015. Algonquin strives to be a good neighbor and will make every effort to minimize construction impacts and will respond promptly to calls involving the Project's construction. Should you have construction-related questions, please call Algonquin's Landowner Hotline at (866) 871-0356. A Right of Way Representative will respond to your call as soon as practicable, but in any event within 48 hours.

The Landowner Hotline process has been recommended by the FERC and established by Algonquin to identify and address your concerns in a responsive manner. If Algonquin is not able to resolve your concerns in a satisfactory manner, you may then contact the FERC Enforcement Hotline number at (888) 889-8030.

We will continue to keep you updated as construction progresses. Should you need further information or assistance, please feel free to contact the Project at (866) 871-0356 as listed above.

Very truly yours,

Franklin S. Gessner Right-of-Way Manager

Engineering & Construction